Please change the requirements for requests for coupons for nursing home
residents for television converter boxes. We have the capacity for 104
residents and we need to help the majority of them apply. It would go more
smoothly if we could apply for a group of residents in one application.
Thank you, Kathleen Cianci, Administrator



